
Voter Resources  
 

Voter Registration information 
For online registration prior to October 26, visit 
https://voter.votewa.gov/WhereToVote.aspx.  After October 26 you can 
register to vote in person at your county election office through Nov.3.  Find 
your election office here: https://www.sos.wa.gov/elections/auditors/# 
 

Unsure of how to vote?   
The Catholic Church does not endorse any candidates or parties, but the 
Church does advocate for public policies that serve the common good and 
are aligned with Church teachings.  When considering political candidates’ 
views on public policies, we recommend reading Forming Consciences for 
Faithful Citizenship: A Call to Political Responsibility, 
https://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/faithful-citizenship/forming-
consciences-for-faithful-citizenship-title. 
For accurate information about the Church’s stance on national public policy 
issues, refer to the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) website: 
https://www.usccb.org/.   Consult the Washington State Catholic 
Conference (WSCC) website, https://wacatholics.org/,for information about 
state and local public policies. You may encounter websites, sources, or 
mailers that claim to be Catholic.  However, they may not be officially 
aligned with or sanctioned by the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops 
(USCCB).  If a source tells you to support a specific candidate or political 
party, it is most certainly not officially aligned with the Catholic Church.   
 

“Check Reject” on Referendum 90 (R-90) 
The bishops of Washington state encourage you to 
“Check Reject” on R-90. R-90 gives voters the 
opportunity to reject the Comprehensive Sexual 
Health Education (CSHE) law passed in March.  
Formerly Senate Bill 5395, this law requires state 
school districts to provide CSHE to all students in 

grades kindergarten through 12.  CSHE, also called Comprehensive Sex Ed 
(CSE), is not aligned with Church teachings and does not allow school boards 
and local communities to fully determine their own policies in this sensitive 
area.               

Questions? Contact wscc@wacatholics.org or (206) 301-0556 
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